
Project Update: March 2012 
 
EE met with the Wehea Management Body and local leaders in February 2012 to discuss our 
annual work plan and project goals. Construction on the Wehea Environmental Education Center 
(WEEC) began in mid-March 2012. Camera traps were set in Wehea Forest in March/April as part 
of a biodiversity monitoring programme and the cameras have already recorded photos of 
clouded leopards, orangutans, sun bears, and other species. Behavioural research and population 
and distribution surveys on Miller’s grizzled Langur will begin in May 2012. We are coordinating 
three student rediscovery programs to take place in May, June and July.   
 

 


